
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

 
 
March 26, 2007 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No. 07-035-__ In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Request for  
     Approval of a Generic Protective Order Pursuant to Senate  
     Bill 235 
 

Pursuant to Senate Bill 235, as signed into law by the Governor of the state of Utah on 
March 14, 2007, Rocky Mountain Power (“Rocky Mountain Power” or the “Company”), hereby 
petitions the Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”) for approval of a generic 
protective order to be used by the Commission as the standard form of generic protective order 
for all proceedings brought before the Commission pursuant to §54-17-501 for a waiver of the 
requirement that the Company conduct a solicitation process or the requirement that it obtain 
approval of a significant energy resource decision. 
 
An original and five (5) copies of this filing will be provided via overnight delivery as well as an 
electronic version sent to the attention of mlivingston@utah.gov. 
 
 Communications regarding this petition should be addressed to: 
 

David L. Taylor 
Manager, Utah Regulatory Affairs 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
E-mail:  dave.taylor@pacificorp.com 

Justin Lee Brown 
Senior Counsel 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
E-mail: justin.brown@pacificorp.com 
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In addition, Rocky Mountain Power requests that all data requests regarding this petition 
be addressed to: 

By email (preferred)   datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail   Data Request Response Center 
     PacifiCorp 
     825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
     Portland, OR 97232 
 
By facsimile    (503) 813-6060 
 
Informal inquiries regarding this filing may be directed to Justin Lee Brown, 

Senior Counsel, Rocky Mountain Power at (801) 220-4050. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
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